
Additional Information

For any questions related to the proposed updated

By-law please contact the Town Clerk.

Holly Willford, Town Clerk

20 Pelham Town Square, Fonthill Ontario, L0S 1E0

hwillford@pelham.ca | 905-980-6657

www.pelham.ca

Town of Pelham Public Notice

Notice of: Procedural By-Law Update

In accordance with the Town of Pelham Public Notice

Policy, the Council of The Corporation of the Town of

Pelham hereby gives notice of its intention to update the

Procedural By-Law and to repeal and replace By-Law No.

4107(2019), as amended on January 30, 2023 at its

regular meeting of council. 

The Procedural By-law, is a By-law to govern the

proceedings of the Town of Pelham Council, its

Committees, the conduct of its Members and the calling

of Meetings.  
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